
A Superlative 7th "InfoTex" 

From the office of Bishop James Walker 

Rev. Dickey, please forward the following:  

 

Grace and Peace to the Members of the Superlative Seventh. In early 

September, offerings to support those affected by hurricane Dorian were requested. 

The news coverage has decreased, but the horror of that disaster continues, especially 

in the Bahamas. Checks should be written to the Department of Finance. Thank you for 

your generosity 

 

Bishop James Walker 

 


